
Dear Parents, 

Wow – final half term of Year 6 

already! 

SATs are now completed and final 

writing assessments are being 

completed in class at the start of term 

– focusing on Memories of Year 6. 

Children will largely be turning their 

attention to transition to high school – 

including visiting their new schools and 

discussing a range of topics linking to 

high school transition. We will be 

reading Chocolate Teapot: Surviving 

High School which focusing on all 

things related to transition. 

Y6 children will also be working with 

Mrs Wroe on our Y6 Leavers Assembly! 

Children are very excited about this 

and will be performing to the whole 

school and parents at the end of the 

term!  

 

 St. Berteline’s Church of England Primary School.  In class work, we will be completed a range of 

activities in different curriculum areas: 

• PSHE / English – Transition 

• French with Madame Lila 

• History – Ancient Greece 

• Geography – Rivers 

 

In this busy term, children will also be preparing 

for Sports Day. They will know their teammates 

and colour very soon and will begin preparations 

for the events that they will compete in! 

 

We are looking forward to our Y6 Leavers 

Service at Chester Cathedral. Children will be 

performing songs and sharing a banner that they 

have made linking to the theme of hope. 

We also have our end of Y6 trip to Chill Factore 

– children will be out for a fun-filled day with 

sessions on Snow Park and Rock Up! 

A very busy term ahead! 


